Debra Thom pson

From: Mark Jensen
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 12:38 PM
To: Debra Thompson

Subject: SEAPA board of directors

To Petersburg assembly,| would like to continue to be on the SEAPA board for the 2018 calendar year.lve been on the
board as an alternate since 2016, thank you for your consideration on this appointment.
Mark Jensen
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